Notice of Public Meetings and Public Hearing

The City of Lathrop, Missouri is holding two public meetings and one public
hearing related to drinking water system improvements proposed by the City
which may be funded through the Missouri Department of Natural Resources
State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF) program and/or other programs. The purpose of
the public meetings will be to receive comments and views of interested persons
on the project’s proposed facility plan related to the proposed improvements and
to discuss the proposed impact of the project on user rates. One Public Hearing
will be subsequently held to discuss the proposed environmental impact of the
proposed improvements. The Public meeting for the facility plan will be held on
April 28, 2014 at 6:00 PM local time in the Goppert Center located at 406 Elm
Street in Lathrop. The User Charge Public Meeting and Environmental Public
Hearing will be held consecutively following completion of the Facility Plan Public
Meeting at the same location. The public is invited to attend and may ask
guestions. For additional information please contact the City of Lathrop City Hall
at 816-528-4253. Written comments will be entered into the hearing record if
received within seven (7) days after the date of the hearing.

Don Moore

City Administrator



